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FISCAL NOTE

Senate Bill 455 (Senator Della)

Economic and Environmental Affairs

Baltimore City - Board of License Commissioners - Deputy Executive Secretary -
Residency

This emergency bill provides that a provision of current law requiring the deputy executive
secretary of the Baltimore City Board of License Commissioners to be a resident of the city
does not apply to the person holding that office on October 1, 1997.
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Fiscal Summary

State Effect: None.

Local Effect: None. The bill would not directly affect Baltimore City operations or
finances.

Small Business Effect: None.

Information Source(s): Baltimore City, Department of Legislative Services

Fiscal Note History: First Reader - March 12, 1999
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